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Tennessee Valley Authority
ATTN: Mr. H. G. Parris

Manager of Power and Engineering
500A Chestnut Street Tower II
Chattanooga, TN 37401

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: MEETING SUMMARY - DOCKET NOS: 50-327 AND 50-328

This refers to the meeting held at your request, in the Region II Office on
July 11,1984. This meeting was held to discuss proposed compensatory measures
associated with the security power block concept.

It is our opinion that this meeting was beneficial and has provided a better
understanding between our security staffs. In accordance with Section 2.790 of
NRC's " Rules of Practice", a copy of this letter will be placed in the NRC's

,

Public Document Room. |

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, we will be pleased to
discuss them.

Sincerely,

Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosures:
1. Meeting Summary
2. Attendance List

cc w/encis:
C. C., Mason, Sequoyah Nuclear Plant

Site Director
P. R. Wallace, Plant Manager
J. W. Anderson, Manager

Office of Quality Assurance
H. N. Culver, Chief, Nuclear Safety Staff
D. L. Williams, Jr., Supervisor

Licensing Section
J. E. Wills, Project Engineer

bec w/ enc 1s: (See page 2)
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Tennessee Valley Authority 2

bec w/encis:
NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk

~ State of Tennessee
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I ENCLOSURE 1
- ,

- 3 MEETING SUMMARY
q

'
Name of Licensee: - Tennessee Valley Authority

Name of Facility': Sequoyah a
/,

"
License Nos.:\,DPR-77 and DFR-79 r

sSUBJECT: PROPOSED COMPENSATORY MEASURES ASSOCIATED WITH COMPLETION OF THE i
e' - SECURITY POWER BLOCK

i,

On July 11, 1984, members of the NRC staff and representatives of TVA met to
discuss the status of a pending 10 CFR 50.90 amendment which will implement the
security Power Block Concept (PBC) at Sequoyah. At this time, specific
construction activities would necessitate a temporary deactivation of an
intrusion detection system. The licensee discussed proposed compensatory actions
that wculd be implemented during the disconnection of the system.

,

The licensee was advised that th'e Regional Office could not process the proposed
compensatory measures as a 10 CFR 50.54(p) change to the current security plan
because the change involves compensatory actions for the PBC which have not been
approved by the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (NRR). The licensee
anticipates implementation of the PBC on September 1, 1984. This date cannot be
met unless the licensee can deactivate an existing alarm system. The licensee
wants to implement the PBC prior to the next scheduled outage.

.The licensee was informed that it.was possible that the pending license amendment
would not be approved by September 1, 1984. The licensee was advised to arrange
a meeting with NRR and the Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards
(NMSS) staffs to discuss the proposed compensatory measures and the PBC approval
and implementation schedules.

The Region also noted that the proposed 10 CFR 50.90 amendment should be reviewed
and appropriate corrections made to accurately describe the TVA security
organization relative to the recent reorganization.
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. ENCLOSURE 2

ATTENDANCE LIST

Tennessee Valley Authority

J. E. Wills, Licensing Engineer
'A. O. Hill,-Nuclear Programs Section
R. Kaplan, Nuclear Systems Section

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission '.

D. R. McGuire, Chief, Physical Security Section
-C. D. Perny, Physical Security Specialist
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